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ERO NEWS 32 
Dear ERO family,  

please let me wish you a beautiful start of the 
Spring season 2023!  
I would like to report you about the recent 
activities within our organisation. The ERO 
Board is meeting every month online to discuss 
relevant issues.  
 

 

ERO Board 

On 16-17 March we met in person in 

Bratislava, Slovakia.  

The Slovak Chamber of Dentists hosted the 

ERO Board meeting during the day and offered 

a very nice cultural program in the evening. On 

Thursday evening we enjoyed classical concert 

in the Slovak Philharmonic, where Stravinskij 

and Haydn prevailed in the program. The young 

Slovak Trumpet talent, Stefan Masaryk, 

performs a great solo!  

 

Slovak Philharmonic 

During the working lunch there was a great 

opportunity to exchange ideas and experiences 

between the ERO Board members and Slovak 

Dental Chamber board. We defined common 

up-to-date issues, like corporate dentistry, e- 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Health and data protection, World Oral Health 

Day activities... 

 

Slovak Dental Chamber and ERO Board 

In the Board meeting we spoke first of all about 

the upcoming Plenary Session in Istanbul. 

Let me invite you once again to register to the 

ERO Spring meeting on 28-29 April, 2023.  

The program is fully packed. Already on the 

previous day, Thursday, there is the ERO Board 

meeting, followed by the meeting of the ERO 

Board with the WG Chairs. All working groups 

will get a possibility to get together and 

prepare for the PS. The Plenary Session will be 

held on Friday. Please prepare for the call for 

creating a new Working Group on Oral Health! 

If you feel, that a colleague from your dental 

association would be interested to join or even 

lead this WG, do not hesitate to propose 

her/him at the Plenary Session or after it.  

We will announce 3 candidates for the Spring 

2024 Plenary Session: Cyprus, Israel and 

Kazakhstan – so prepare for your vote, because 

YOU will decide where to go next.  

Gala dinner on the Bosporus will be for sure an 

unforgettable event, especially if you will be on 

time to catch the breathtaking sunset!  

 

Bosporus Dinner Cruise and sunset 
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Please be sure that you don’t miss the Saturday 
morning FDI workshop on Vision 2030. After 
some years of break we are going back to the 
tradition to hold a half day scientific 
educational event in connection with the ERO 
Plenary session. This will be a great opportunity 
to learn about Vision 2030 from the best FDI 
speakers, afterwards breaking up into small 
groups gives to every one of you a unique 
chance to ask questions and get answers and 
also share experiences. 
 
After the lunch Istanbul is opening the gates for 
you. 
 
Looking forward meeting you all in April in 
Istanbul! 
 

 
 
Best wishes,  
Simona Dianiskova  
ERO President  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
* 
Dates  
28/29 April 2023 ERO Plenary Session 
   Istanbul, Turkey 
25 September 2023 ERO-Plenary Session 
   Sydney Australia 


